
Dear learners,  
  
I am pleased to announce that as of September 20, J-Card mobile credentialing has been extended to 
learners and employees of Johns Hopkins’ East Baltimore campuses, including the School of Medicine, 
School of Nursing, and School of Public Health. This provides East Baltimore affiliates access to resources 
at Homewood and Washington, DC locations.  
  
Resources such as the Imagine Center, Brody Learning Commons, Milton S. Eisenhower Library, and the 
new university building at 555 Pennsylvania Ave are accessed using a J-Card, the campus ID for Hopkins 
affiliates outside of East Baltimore, meaning affiliates with a JHMI ID badge previously would have had 
to apply for a second ID to come and go from these facilities freely. With J-Card mobile credentialing, all 
affiliates are able to use their smartphones/watches to gain entry without the need for an additional ID 
card.  
  
Please note that the mobile J-Card is not a replacement for your JHMI badge but simply an optional 
companion tool. More information about mobile credentials, including step-by-step instructions for 
setting up both Apple and Android devices, can be found on the J-Card website.   
  
We hope this expansion of J-Card access will help to extend our resources and services and further 
connect our campuses in line with our commitment to One University and the Ten for One strategic 
framework. 
  
Sincerely, 
   
Lee S. Haw thorne, Ph.D. (she/her) 
Chief of Staff to the Vice Provost for Student Affairs 
University Student Services 
Johns Hopkins University 
Garland Hall 130, Baltimore, MD 21218 
O: 410-516-6053 

 
 

https://imagine.jhu.edu/imagine-center/
https://www.library.jhu.edu/library-hours/brody-learning-commons/
https://www.library.jhu.edu/library-hours/milton-s-eisenhower-library/
https://studentaffairs.jhu.edu/jcard/mobile-credential/
https://president.jhu.edu/ten-for-one/

